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CONDOLENCES TO THE FAMILY OF RETIRED 

SENIOR FIREFIGHTER BARRY MORT 

 
It is with deep sadness that I inform you of the passing of retired Senior Firefighter 
Barry Mort who passed on 21 January 2022.  
 
Barry joined the Western Australian Fire Brigade as a trainee firefighter on 7 January 
1966.  Barry served as a Firefighter at Perth, Canning and Armadale Fire Stations, 
retiring in 2000 after 35 years of diligent service.  
 
Barry also served as a volunteer firefighter at Mundijong Bush Fire Brigade (BFB) from 
2000 to 2022.  During his time at Mundijong BFB, Barry served as a Lieutenant from 
2003 to 2006 and brigade Captain from 2006 to 2008. 
 
The Mort family have made the decision to hold a private funeral.  The family have 
requested their thanks be extended to Barry’s friends and work colleagues for their 
support.  
 
On behalf of all DFES personnel, I wish to express our sincere condolences to Barry’s 
wife Nina, children, grandchildren, family, friends and colleagues. 
 
Barry will be remembered for his caring nature, unique wisdom, his dedication, passion 
and commitment to his fellow firefighters and dedication to the community. 
 
Losing a family member, friend or colleague can be difficult. DFES Wellness Branch 
encourages you to take care of yourself and access support from your family, friends 
and peers going forward 
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